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       Date: 4th January 2022. 

Introduction: 

World Braille Day is observed internationally on 4th January every year to 

commemorate the birth day of French educator Louis Braille.  On 4th January 

2022, the institutional values and Best practices Cell & NSS unit of the college 

had gone to help financially to Manna Blind Develop Society.  

Objectives: 

1. To financially help the Society. 

2. To understand their health and economic conditions of the blind people 

of the society. 

Explanation: 

On this particular day a of teachers including the principal, Co-ordinator 

of IQAC, Programme officer of  NSS Unit, Convenor of Institution values and 

Best Practices along with some other teachers and 20 numbers of NSS 

volunteers have  attended the programme which has been organised by 

Manna Blind Development Society at Samukjan. 

The principal of the college has handed over the cash to the president of 

the society. The IQAC Co-ordinator has delivered a fruitful speech at the 

programme. The members of the society have given tea and sweet to the team 

of the college. The principal Mr. Mohan Boruah has told the president of the 

  



society that the college would financially help the society on this occasion 

every year.  

 

The team of the college has left Manna Blind Development Society after 

the programme has been ended. 

Outcomes: 

1. It is a great work for the college for helping financially to such a society. 

The work has great satisfaction. 

2.  The members of the society have felt happy for the help and grateful to 

the college team. 

3.  The NSS volunteers have learnt the pathetic condition of living of the 

blind people. 

Conclusion: 

To help the needy one is the social responsibility of every citizen. The 

President of the society has delivered vote of thanks to the college team for 

their help and asked them to be part of their society.  The principal has also 

thankful to them for their active organisation of the programme. The 

programme officer of the NSS Unit of the college has also praised them for 

organising such a successful programme. 
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